September 2021

Dear PMSA Staff:

We hope your school year is off to a pleasant start.  The PMSA PTO Executive board and current members are very excited about this school year. As a team, we were able to do some wonderful things for our school, students and teachers in the past. As this school year takes off, we are looking to add to the list of accomplishments and provide more support to the school.  We need your support and are asking you once again to consider being a member of our PTO.  We want to support you!  This year’s membership dues remain the same $10 and will cover the entire school year.  We meet once a month – every 1st Thursday, unless otherwise noted.  Even if you can’t make the meetings, your financial support would still be most helpful.  We would love to be able to boast that we, as a school, have 100% teacher participation in our organization.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact us directly at thepmsapto209@gmail.com.  We look forward to your support.

The 2020/2021 PTO Executive Board
President, Crystal Priest
Vice President, Maria Barba
Secretary, Marcia Burton
Treasurer, Christina Serrano


JOIN THE PMSA PTO TODAY
2021-2022 PMSA PTO MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________

Specialty Area:  _________________________________________________________________________________

Email:  ______________________________________________		Phone:  _____________________________

Please contact us at thepmsapto209@gmail.com to volunteer for PTO events.

Make all checks payable to PMSA PTO
